To SHENZHEN HEXIANG INPORT & EXPORT CO.,LTD 

We have strongly requested your company must be marked “country of origin” on the retail Box. “Made in China” on the all upcoming shipments.

According to the US customs law, all imported goods must be marked in accordance with Customs regulations in a visible, permanent and indelible manner. .

Markings must be legible, permanent. Stickers, rub-ons.
To avoid any Additional fees, cost loss and timing delay, please must be observe US customs law in the future.
We look forward to hearing from you.

                                               Sincerely,

MEI LING CHEN

EVER PURE INC

2/28/2011

